
 

More Information 
 

Please call 311 for questions or concerns about this project. You may also visit calgary.ca/waterprojects to learn 

more about this and other City of Calgary projects. We appreciate your patience as we work to improve our storm 
system and build an important part of the future LRT corridor 

MAY 2021 

Project Background  

The City of Calgary is building a new dry storm 
pond on the northwest end of the closed Ogden 
Dry Waste Landfill and completing the 
construction of an embankment adjacent to the 
storm pond which will be part of the corridor for 
the future Green Line LRT.  
 
Morgan Construction and Environmental Ltd. is 
the prime contractor hired by The City to 
complete the project. 
 
Most of the work took place from July to 

December 2020, with a pause in work from 

January to mid-April 2021. Landscaping and 

other minor works are planned to take place 

from mid-April until the end of June 2021. 

Morgan will work 7 days a week from 6:30 a.m. 

until 6:30 p.m. 

What we did in 2020 

 Morgan moved in all equipment, site office, and 

other site facilities. They took on the safety and 

environmental aspects of their operation; 

 Completed clearing of the work site; 

 Constructed a dewatering & treatment system; 

 Relocated refuse to the Shepard landfill; 

 Installed new components to the storm sewer 

including; a system to separate oil and 

sediment from runoff along 24 St. SE and part 

of the Riverbend community; 

 Constructed the dry pond which includes a liner 

system below the surface plus a channel that 

connects the two inlets with a single outlet; 

 Placed some of the topsoil, seed, and erosion 

control works; 

 Demobilized equipment in December 2020 

 

 

Landscaping Underway, April 2021 

 

What to expect in 2021  

Morgan and their subcontractors will be 

completing landscaping activities; planting 

shrubs and trees, placing stone edging, and 

completing topsoil and seed placement. 

Other minor site works include commissioning 

the storm sewer system components, paving the 

pedestrian/maintenance pathway around the 

pond and the accesses at the north and south 

ends of the pond. New fencing will be placed 

along the east side of the pond and the fence on 

the west side of the pond along 24 St SE will be 

removed.  

As these activities advance, there may be some 

construction noises and dust noticeable during 

the day. Provisions are put in place to keep 

noise, dust, and other disturbances at 

reasonable levels.

 


